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What have we been learning? 

Another busy week in Jet Class, we have been writing our own diary entries 

imagining that we are the Queen recounting her famous coronation. We really 

thought about how the Queen would have felt throughout the day and the thoughts 

she would be having. They sound fantastic! 

In DT we have shared and evaluated a variety of patchwork quilts and the children 

have loved sharing their own quilts from home. We have talked about the shapes 

colours and patterns we could see and discussed our likes and dislikes. We are now 

ready to stencil and cut out our own Royal shape from felt ready to sew onto our 

chosen square of material for our class patchwork quilt. 

                                      

                     

In recorders we learnt the note A this week and then played a tune using both the 

notes we have learnt A and B. We are sounding really good! 

             



 

         

                     

 

   

                                

                                                                        

                      

 

 

Next Week 

 

In English we will be writing a fact sheet about Royal 

artefacts. The children will be organising their ideas 

into sections using subheadings and a range of 

conjunctions to extend their sentences. 

 

We will be starting to sew our Royal shapes onto our 

material squares in DT. 

 

In P.E we will be combining our maths skills developing 

our understanding of turns, directions and angles. We 

will be guiding each other around a large scale map of 

London. 

 

Important Date. 

 

Sport day  - Tuesday 21st May – KS1 (am) 

 

Jet class would like to invite you all to a recorder 

performance on Tuesday 2nd July at 1pm for 

about 45 minutes in the school hall. We hope you 

will all be able to make it. 

 

 

Home learning 

 

Maths home learning will be coming home this week 

consolidating our understanding of 3D shapes and their 

properties. 

 

We still need off cuts of materials to make our 

patchwork quilt, please send them into school if you 

have any we can have from home. 

 

At the end of the day the children are finding it difficult 

to see their parents if they are far away from the 

classroom door. Please could we ask you to stand a 

little closer to the KS1 door so that your child can easily 

spot you.  

 

 

 


